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Parents’ Letter No. 11 

30 March 2023 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Summer Uniform and  

Parent Education Talks for Parents of Non-Chinese Speaking (NCS) Students 

 

Please be informed of the following matters: 

1. Summer Uniform 

With effect from 17 April 2023 (Monday), students may opt to wear their summer uniform. Starting 

on 2 May 2023 (Tuesday), it will be compulsory for all students to wear summer uniforms. Please 

refer to the school uniform rules and regulations in the students’ handbook, to ensure that your 

child/ward has proper uniforms and appearance when attending school. Failure to comply with 

school uniform rules and regulations may result in a black mark being issued which may have an 

adverse effect on your child’s /ward’s conduct grade and, possibly, promotion to a higher form.  

2. Parent Education Talks for Parents of Non-Chinese Speaking (NCS) Students 

You are cordially invited to participate in the NCS parent education talks organized by HKU 

School of Professional and Continuing Education (HKU SPACE). The talks aim to help NCS 

parents better support their children in learning and collaborating their schools. 

Series Talk III (Secondary school level), which includes three sessions, will be held in April 2023.  

Activities include keynote speeches and both games.  NCS parents and students are welcome to 

attend the Series III Talks. 

The Talks will be held onsite and conducted in English with simultaneous interpretation service.  

All participants will receive a useful information booklet and souvenir.  A Statement of 

Attendance will be issued to participants who have successfully attained the required 

attendance (at least four hours in a series talk).   

For online application, please visit the website or scan the QR code:  

https://www.hkuspace.hku.hk/event/20230401/module-iii-secondary-school-level 
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The details of the Series Talk III are attached for your reference. 

 

For any enquiries: WhatsApp: 9772 7943, Email: pet@hkuspace.hku.hk 

Successful applicants will be informed by email and WhatsApp. 

 

Your support to your child’s learning is highly appreciated.  Wish you a happy Easter holiday! 

 

 
     Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 

               LEE Tung-ching 

                    Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 
This Parents’ Letter can be found on our school homepage (http://www.seksswk.edu.hk/) and eClass Parent App. 
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官立嘉道理爵士中學 (西九龍) 

二零二二至二零二三年度 

第十一號家長信撮要(詳情請參閱英文版) 

2023年 3月 30日 

 

1. 更換夏季校服 

學生可於 2023年 4月 17日(星期一)起，選擇穿著夏季校服上學。從 2023年 5月 2日(星

期二)起，所有學生須穿著整齊夏季校服回校上學。有關夏季校服的詳細式樣，請參閱學生手

冊內的校服規則。煩請家長督促子女穿著整齊校服上學。若學生的校服不合規格，將會被記

缺點，並影響操行的評級，甚至影響升級。 

 

 

2. Parent Education Talks for Parents of Non-Chinese Speaking (NCS) Students 

 

(本項是有關非華語生的家長講座，不設中文版。) 

 

 

 

 

此家長信可於學校網頁(http://www.seksswk.edu.hk/)及 eClass家長應用程式內查閱。 
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